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January 16, 1991 

ACADEMIC PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT TO SENATE 

The Academic Planning Committee with the assistance of the Budget and 
Institutional Studies, is continuing the Strategic Planning Process. 

All members of the Y.S.U. Administration, Deans and Executive Directors 
have been asked to individually respond to the Exposure Draft. 
Specifically to the following questions: 

1. How should the planning be carried on? 

2. What is your view of the proposals regarding the College of 
Applied Science and Technology as presented in the Exposure 
Draft? 

3. How should institutional development be carried on? 

4. What is your view of marketing of the University? 

5. The Strategic Plan Proposed a consolidation of information 
resource? Is this desirable? If so, what should be 

6. 

included and what should be the responsibilities and authority 
of this unit? 

In the area of academic programs, what new or enhanced programs 
should be developed? Are there programs that should be phased 
out? 

7. About one-third of the new students coming to Y.S.U. are 
underprepared for college level studies. How should the 
University organize itself to deal with this problem? 

8. Are there other significant concerns or topic that were not 
adequately addressed in the exposure draft that you think 
should be included in the next draft? If so, please provide 
details. 

The Exposure Draft has been divided into 10 content areas and all 
responses to the Exposure Draft are being organized into those 10 
content areas. Every statement is being placed in one of the 10 
content areas so no information is lost or dismissed. 

The Academic Planning Committee is holding a "working session" on 
Friday, February 1st with Dr. Mears and Donna Esterly from 1:00 p.m. to 
4:00 p.m. 

An opportunity for open discussion with the University Community will 
be held. 




